
Assistant Superintendent for Instruction Board of Education Update for December 13, 2018 

 

November 2018 –  

20th – Teacher Observation at Heuvelton CSD. 

26th – Participated in a planning session with the Statewide Standards Partnership.  This is a 

group of stakeholders from around the state that are sharing best practices for the smooth 

implementation of the new state learning standards. 

28th – 1st – Attended the Association of Educational Service Agencies conference.  This was an 

amazing experience and opportunity to see how other service providers around the country are 

delivering services to their schools.   

 

December 2018 –  

3rd – Component School Visit at Colton-Pierrepont CSD. 

4th – Met with NERIC personnel to review annual teacher and administrator evaluation data.  Teacher 

observation at Brasher Falls CSD.  Met with a BOCES service provider at the Potsdam Program to discuss 

personnel.   

5th – Attended the CSO meeting that was held in the Gouverneur CSD.  Participated in the level-one 

technician interviews at the ESC. 

6th – Teacher Observation at Brasher Falls CSD. 

7th – Attended the combined Principals’ Meeting at the ESC.  Special thanks to Roberta Stillin-Dowman 

and Regent Ouderkirk for presenting. 

10th – Tri-Division meeting.  This is a monthly collaboration with the leaders of Special Education, CTE, 

and Instructional Resources. 

11th – Meeting with D. Mesibov.  Administrative Council. 

12th – New Superintendents Meeting.  This is an opportunity for Superintendents in their first two years 

to collaborate and learn from each other. 

13th & 14th – Staff/Curriculum Development Network in Albany.  Assistant Superintendents and Staff 

Developers from around the state collaborate four times per year.  We will receive updates and training 

from colleagues and State Education Department officials. 

 


